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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

 

The Wallingford Police Department would like to make bike registrations available to our Community.   
 
 
This documentation may assist in the investigation of a bicycle reported to police as being stolen and/or the 
speedy return of a registered bicycle to its rightful owner should it be recovered. 
 
Registration forms can be completed at police headquarters, 135 North Main Street, at any time or with police 
officers assisting at bike rodeos throughout the summer as scheduled by the Town of Wallingford Youth and 
Social Services Department. 
 
 
Information such as the make, model, serial number and color is needed to register any bicycle. 
 
 
 

Sergeant David Blythe 
Agency Services Unit 
Wallingford Police Department 
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